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Award - 2017 Sustained Professional Purchasing Award
Jeff Moore, Director of Financial Services, would like to recognize the City of High Point Purchasing Division
for recently receiving the 2017 Sustained Professional Purchasing Award (SPPA).  The City of High Point is
one of thirteen agencies throughout the association to receive this award.
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